
For further information, please visit www.northlondonheatandpower.london

We are proposing to build a Visitors’ Centre called EcoPark House. From here, we will continue to offer 
pre-arranged EcoPark tours, including a safe and interesting route around the site and give everyone a 
chance to see how we will generate heat and power from waste left over after recycling.

We are also proposing to relocate the Sea Cadets into EcoPark House, once the project is built. The 
Sea Cadets currently meet at the wharf on the River Lee Navigation and use the building there. Further 
community use will also be possible. Based in Edmonton since 1942, the Sea Cadets’ purpose is to 
celebrate Britain’s maritime heritage and contribute to its future development by supporting young people.

Learning more about recycling, waste and recovering heat and power 

Edmonton Sea Cadets

Want to know more? These documents on our website will tell you more:
Detailed information - The Waste Challenge; Further reading - North London Joint Waste 
Strategy; Waste Prevention Plan 2014-16; Interim Combined Heat and Power Strategy.

Question 9: What are your 
views on our proposals for 
a Visitors’ Centre?

You can answer this question 
online or in a Feedback Form.

Indicative view of EcoPark House from the River Lee Navigation




